Parking Sticker Reminders
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Good marning everyone

hanagement will be at the clubhouse library on Wednesday March 30th from 4:30pm to 5:00pm and will be
finishing up the parking sticker registration process.

Beginning April 1st those residents that have not provided the required information will have a $25.00 fine
assessed to their account.

Please make sure to place your stickers on your vehicles. Those vehicles parked in the permit parking areas
are subject to towing after the 1st of April. Mo exceptions.

If you do not have a vehicle we still need your updated information on or before April 1st. Registration forms
are available at the clubhouse in the library.

Thank you.

Connie Garland
Harvard Management Solutions



